
!THANK YOU 
Dearest Sherwood Family,!
Thank you so much for your love, thoughts, prayers, cards, and texts 
during this difficult time. They have meant more than you know to myself 
and my family! God is good and Heaven has gained a wonderful angel! 
His blessings through this church are too many to count! Thank you again 
so much for all you do!!
In Him,!
Kelsie Golden & Family!

LADIES DAY!
All ladies are invited to the Gardendale Church of Christ on May 
12th from 11:30 - 2:00 for a luncheon. The speaker will be Dr. 
LeeAnne Lowrie. Please RSVP by May 1st to the Gardendale church 
office at 366-0042. !!
CLOTHING MINISTRY 

Free clothing for the whole family!

May 5, 2018


9:00 - 10:30 a.m.

Volunteers needed and appreciated!
!                                                                                                             

OCS JOB OPENINGS 
Odessa Christian School has two openings for employment.  
• The position of Campus Director is open at OCS. This is a 10 1/2 
month contract with part-time teaching. A Bachelor’s degree is 
required. Please call the school office, Nancy Campbell, for more 
information. 
• OCS is in need of a day-care provider. This person would provide 
care during the school year and summer camp. Training hours are 
required and are provided by OCS. Please contact the school office, 
Liz Smith, for more information.  !
DAY OF SERVICE 
On Saturday, May 12th, we will be having a Day of Service. If 
anyone knows of someone’s house whose yard needs mowing, house 
needs painting, or any other way that Sherwood could be of service, 
talk to Adam and let’s see if we can get it done! We will gather for  
ice cream after we’re done.          

!WELCOME 
We welcome you to the Sherwood 
Church of Christ. Our ushers will be 
g i v i n g y o u a p a c k e t w i t h 
information about Sherwood. 
Within the packet is a visitor’s card, 
which we would like for you to fill 
out and place in the contribution 
tray later in the service. Again, 
thank you and welcome!  We invite 
you back for services Sunday 
evening at 5:00 and Wednesday 
evening for Bible classes at 7:00. !
NURSERY  FACILITIES 
An attended nursery is available  
on the west side of the foyer for 
infants through two years.!!
BIBLE HOUR 

Children’s Bible Hour

For ages 3 thru 2nd grade


Room 12/14

(Following communion)
!

HELP NEEDED 
Please see Brenda Gordon if you 
would like to help with the 
Children’s Bible Hour. She is in 
need of some assistance. 

!!CELEBRATE RECOVERY 
Monday - In the MPB 

7:00 - 9:00 PM 
Childcare provided. 

Meal for everyone @ 6:15 PM  !!LADIES CLASS 
Tuesday - Room 28/29 
10:00 AM - 11:00 AM 

Speaker: RayeAnne Hawley !BOOK  TO SIGN!
Mary Toney will be moving May  
18th to the Mansfield area. Please 
sign the book in the foyer for her.  

APPRECIATION BANQUET 
Saturday at 6:00 PM 

For all Bible class teachers 
(past & present) 

Childcare provided! 
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5TH SUNDAY LUNCHEON

TODAY


Following morning service.

Last names, G-L, please help serve & clean up.


Everyone invited!

Visitors, please be our guests!


Afternoon service at 1:30 - no 5:00 service.




• Prayer List 
• *Don Bowen is living with his son in Odessa at 1301 Wedgewood Ave.  
• Kathy Brown & Gillis family - prayers for family concerns. 
• Joan Burkett, aunt of Tina Nelms, is at the Courtyards under hospice palliative care. 
• Freda Decker health concerns. No visitors at this time. 
• Bobbye Dennis, sister of Shirrie Myers, is in MCH #316 for rehab. 
• Wayne Dickens is in Madison room 211. 
• Sybil Duffer, mother of Linda Strickland, health concerns. 
• Flossie Dunlap is at Focused Care for rehab room 1. 
• Marion Espinosa, friend of Tracy Golden, high risk pregnancy.  
• Amy Faulkner, niece of Dolores Barton & Patsy Murray, health concerns. 
• Tom Fulton Sr., father-in-law of Paige Fulton (Patricia Sibley’s daughter), under hospice care. 
• Alyra Hill, great-granddaughter of Morris & Martha Shaw, hospital with heart problems. 
• Bill & Linda Hittle, parents of Kristina Wight, health concerns. 
• Jim Kiker, father of Jimmy Kiker, recovering from surgery. 
• Joanne Luker was  released from the hospital and is now at home. 
• Steve McMilan, father of Sarah Robles, recovering from back surgery. 
• JoMyqua Manus, niece of Essie White, on heart transplant list. 
• Donna Massey is scheduled for procedures on her leg on May 3rd & 10th. 
• Sally Merchant, friend of Tracy Golden, high risk pregnancy. 
• Richard Pierce, son of Lavetta Pierce, recovering from a heart attack. 
• Miya Lynn Pomroy, great-granddaughter of Doug & Judy Pomroy, born 3 months premature. 
• Ronny Rogers health concerns. 
• Jasmine Smith, friend of Colleen Brakeville, health issues. 
• Larry Teague, nephew of Donna Massey, recovering from bypass surgery. 
• David Vaughn, brother of Mary Dunlap, waiting for a liver transplant. 
• Zachary Wallace is scheduled for ear surgery May 8. 
• Mavanee Young has pneumonia. 
• Sherwood members struggling with ongoing health problems: Terry & Ramona Bishop, 

Carolyn Boles, Don Bowen, Joe Ben Brandenburg, Sue Bush, Dean & Alice Cartwright, Jake 
Collins, Keith Davis, Glenda Dickens, Amber Farris, Saundra Gaines, James Holloway, Lucille 
Hunnicutt, Wanda Jeter, Mary Kipple, Mark Koehn, Gwen Lackey, Betty Lain, Joanne Luker,  
Mary Lumpkin, Buddy Martin, Scott Martin, Donna Massey, Londa Medlin, Wanda Mims, Gerald 
Myers, Steve Nelms, Archie Reece, Neta Roy, Leonard Ruebush, Bud & Betty Thomas, Doris 
Whitley, Doyle & Pat Williams, Dick & Mavanee Young. 

• Friends & relatives of Sherwood members struggling with ongoing health issues: Teresa Kay 
Armstrong, Jenny Duncan, Robert Ebersole, Betty Searsy. 

• Senior Residents: Bonnie Benton - Legacy Ranch 1B in Midland; Carl Denton - Deerings 
308B; Marilyn Doughten - Orchard Park 236A;  Flossie Dunlap - Lincoln Tower 105; Leon 
Fowler - Helen Greathouse 224 in Midland; Jim & Dorothea Howell - Parks Senior Living 518;  
Ray Pierson - Brookdale Sherwood 100; Joann Scott - Orchard Park 111; Ava Skiles - Buena 
Vida 104B; Leroy Thetford - Sienna 410B.                                                                                               	

                   
 *CONGRATULATIONS TO DON BOWEN - HE CELEBRATED 96 YEARS!!!!

Elders 
Clayton Dennis !David Dobbs 

Lynn Money 
Matthew Nzere 

Don Potter !!Deacons 
Michael Boswell 

Darryl Boykin 
Brian Crow 

Rusty Eubank 
Kevin Farber 
Clint Golden 
Michael Hall 

Brian Irby 
Mark Koehn 

Phillip Marquez 
Lantz Mills 

Bill Morgette 
Eric Orr 

Jon Roemisch 
Robin Rutherford 

Kory Willey 
Roger Winchell 

Chad Wood !!Ministers 
Adam Marshall 

Youth 

Lynn Money 
Outreach/Education 

Taylor Robles 
Pulpit !!!Missions 

Juan Gutierrez 
Toluca, Mexico 

Fernando Ponce 
Panama 

Raul Solis 
Toluca, Mexico 

Jaime Stonestreet 
Panama 

Ed Wharton 
SIBI - Lubbock 
Jaret Zepeda 
SIBI - Lubbock !Roberto Zepeda 
Toluca, Mexico

!OUR RECORD - April 22, 2018 !!
     Bible Class                                       176 
    AM Worship                                    287 
    PM Worship                                    121 
    Wednesday                                        101 

    Contribution                     $10,956.50 !    Weekly Budget                  $12,500.00 

      Building Fund Balance  $419,096.88 

 Prayer Requests 
Mary Toney  !! Sharon Menchaca 

Sherwood Pantry 
 Crackers/Jelly/Peanut Butter 

Arms of  Hope 
Shampoo/Conditioner !NM Children’s Home 

Cereal 

Lubbock Children’s Home 
Soft Scrub Cleanser !!Nursery Attendants 

May 6, 2018 
Vivian Willey 

Janna Winchell 


